



Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are holding our annual charity fundraising event on the morning of Friday 17th November 2017, in aid of Children in Need. The children are going to cover pictures of Pudsey with their pennies, we would be grateful for anything you are able to give as all proceeds will go to Children in Need. If you have any spare change to help us raise money please bring it along on the day.

If your child wishes to come to school in non-uniform with a 'Pudsey' or 'Spotacular theme' then they can do so. There will be no additional fine to pay ... we just want plenty of Pennies for Pudsey as normal!

As ever, thank you so much for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

E Beeston L Raimes

Miss E Beeston Mrs L Raimes

Head Teacher Friends of Eastlea